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June 2, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

 

 I am excited to inform you that Brigden Public School will be undergoing renovations over the summer. 

This is a long-term investment to our school and community. With this type of investment, schedules are often tight 

and depend on a number of factors. To assist with the schedule, some renovation work will begin at the school 

during the month of June. 

 

 Student, staff and community safety will continue to be a priority during renovations and disruption to 

programming will be limited. The school and General Contractor are working very closely with LKDSB Building 

Services and LKDSB Health and Safety Departments.  

 

 For the month of June, you will begin to notice some storage containers arriving at the school and a fenced 

off dumpster. Work will begin in three classrooms that are currently not occupied by students. In addition, work in 

the gymnasium and hallways will start. Most of the renovations during June will occur in the evening with some 

possible daytime renovations (away from students). The gymnasium will be closed to all staff, students and 

community starting June 12
th
.  

 

 Arrangements are being worked out for some of our celebrations that occur in the month of June. I am 

hopeful we will have a solution for all of them (i.e. SK Celebration, Year-end Assembly) by the beginning of next 

week. This will be communicated in our June Newsletter. 

 

 This is an exciting investment for Brigden Public School and I encourage you to contact me directly with 

any questions regarding the renovations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Chad Brown 

Chad.brown@lkdsb.net 

Principal, Brigden Public School 

mailto:Chad.brown@lkdsb.net

